NOTICE
SPRING PRIMARY ELECTION 2023
Town of Stanfold, Barron County, WI

A sample ballot is posted on the Town Hall. 
The Spring Primary Election will be held on February 21st, 2023 and will take place at the Stanfold Town Hall on the corners of Highways 48 and 25, in Rice Lake, WI.  
Polls will be open from 7:00am-8:00pm and are accessible to elderly and disabled voters.  Curbside voting is always open to any voters who wish to use it.
In person absentee voting is available by appointment February 7th through February 19th.  
You can request an absentee ballot by going to myvote.wi.gov and request a ballot be mailed to you.  If you would like to register to vote you can also do that on the same site. 
If you have a questions or concerns, please contact the Clerk, Kristen Foust at 715-475-9363.
  
Posted:  Feb 6th, 2023
